WELCOME TO PRESCHOOL!
September, 2021



Welcome to Room A4 at the new Pemberton Early Childhood Education Center.  I am excited to begin the year working with you and your child.  My name is Mrs. Dominek and I will be your child’s preschool teacher for the 2021-2022 school year.  I was born and raised in the Lancaster County area of Pennsylvania.  I relocated to Southern New Jersey in 1993 with my husband.  I graduated from Millersville University in May of 1993 with a bachelor’s degree in Elementary Education and Early Childhood.  In the past 29 years of teaching, I have enjoyed interacting with preschool age children as a preschool assistant, camp counselor, substitute teacher, full-time preschool teacher, assistant director and director of a private preschool.  This will be my 20th year in the Pemberton Township Preschool program.  

I enjoy interacting with young children and seeing them grow emotionally and intellectually as they explore the world around them and I have two children of my own.  My son Zachary is twenty one years old and began his own preschool experience at 5 months old and has Graduated in the top 20% of his class.  He has graduated from Rowan College of Southern New Jersey with his associate’s degree in computer science major and is finishing his Bachelors at Rowan. 

My daughter Alicia is eighteen years old and has enjoyed the stimulating environment of preschool since she was just 3 months old and graduated in the top 6% of her class this year.  She will be a sophomore this fall at Camden County College and is pursuing a degree in psychiatry..  

I am excited to be working with Mrs. Yock as the six hour classroom aide this year. I have known Mrs. Yock for several years as she has worked in our preschool program at PECEC.  I had the pleasure of working with her last year as the four hour aide in our classroom.  She has two boys of her own.  Her son Kyle is 20 years old and is attending Rowan University in Glassboro.  Her son Cole is a 14 year old Freshman at Pemberton Township High School.  She will be as much a part of your child’s life in the next few months as I will be.  We look forward to working with you and your child throughout the school year.  Please feel free to contact us at any time to discuss your child’s progress or to express interest in special classroom activities.

We are very excited to begin working with your children in our new state of the art facility.  Our goal is to help your children grow and mature academically and emotionally.  We hope that you too will become a big part of their growth as we work together to help them become the best they can be.  By creating an environment open to exploration and solving problems independently, We hope to watch them soar.  LET’S GET READY FOR A GREAT YEAR!
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